Olney Lions Club and Foundation
Minutes 09/12/2017

Present: Kathy Workman, Karen Rollings, Fred Silver, Steve McCaskill, Jerry White, Dave Kepner, Mike Goldsteen, Paul Hawkins, Maggie McCready, Bernadette Rager, Craig Roberts, Clark Kendall, Bill Jones, Charlie Barr, JC Miller, Joe DeCicco, Pam Shoff, Nick Shoff, Jay Garrett, Ed Hoffman, Mike Fekete, Anna Colosi

The board meeting was held as part of the monthly dinner meeting. Committee reports were presented. Paul Hawkins gave an excellent discussion of the Lions Vision Research Foundation. Charlie Barr discussed how impressed he was when he visited with Paul and recommended that members visit if possible. 

It was moved and seconded to accept the July minutes, Bill will post them on the web site. The meeting was adjourned. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Adopt A Highway:  Charlie reported that the next highway cleanup will be as soon as the weather cools and the insects die off.
Community Night:  Fred, Joe, and Kathy are coordinating the event to be held at Good Council HS on October 9, 2017. Fred and Kathy need help at the ticket sales and at the Lion’s table.  Joe need help for the parking.
MANNA:  Karen reported that the food packing went well at MANNA on September 5th.  The next MANNA will be on November 7th.
Membership:  Kathy reported that there will be a membership effort at the Community Night.  She will follow up with all who express interest.
Olney Toys for Kids:  Maggie and Brian reported that the Kwanis Club will donate all toys collected last year.  Olney Lions will collect the toys this year to be donated next year.
Olney Open:  Mike reported that the Open on Monday the 11th was a huge success and a beautiful day.  Thanks to all who helped and played at the event!  A budget report will be forthcoming.
